
 

 

 
DATE: December 6, 2019 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  H2 – Cora Natural Spring Water 500 mL No UPC Container  
 
 
Attention depot operators and staff, 

This notice is to inform you that the H2 – Cora Natural Spring Water 500 mL No UPC 
biodegradable container may show up at your Alberta Depot. This container is not acceptable and 
should not be accepted by Depots.  It is important this container is stopped as it cannot be 
recycled within the current material streams and is considered a contaminate.  

Do not pay a deposit and do not ship these containers to ABCRC. 

    

If you have any questions, please direct them to Melissa Malin, Registrations Administrator II, at 
780-424-3193 x234 or 1-888-424-7671 or by email mmalin@bcmb.ab.ca . 
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